
 

 

24th October 2014 
 

 
Mr Roy Kaplan 
Manager Metrology Regulation  
Australian Energy Market Operator Ltd  
GPO Box 2008 
Melbourne, VIC, 3001. 
 
By email to: roy.kaplan@aemo.com.au  
 
Dear Mr Kaplan 
 
AEMO Metrology Procedure Part A and B First Stage Consultation. 
 
Ausgrid welcomes the opportunity to respond to AEMO regarding the first stage of consultation 
for the Metrology Procedures part A and B. We make this submission as a Local Network 
Service Provider, Responsible Person for Type 5-7 Metering Installations under Chapter 7 of 
the National Electricity Rules and as a registered Metering Provider and Metering Data Provider 
for Type 1-7 Metering Installations in the National Electricity Market. 

We generally support the changes to the Metrology Procedure Part A and B but have suggested 
a number of minor changes. The attachment provides Ausgrid’s specific comments on the 
consultation paper.   

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Mr Wayne Turner, Metering 
Compliance and Regulation Manager on 02 4399 8133. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Chris Amos 
Network and Customer Technology Manager 
 
Attachments:  

Ausgrid comments on NEM Metrology Procedure: Part A and Part B v5.3 Consultation – Initial 
Stage. 
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